
Warrington Family Foot Care​ is taking all precautions to help prevent the spread of 
COVID-19, while still treating our patients who need our medical attention:   

 
What our Staff is doing to help stop the spread while you are being treated in our 

office:  
 

Monitoring our temperatures to be sure we are healthy  
 

Washing and sanitizing our hands and exam rooms in between patients.  
 

Avoid touching our eyes, nose and mouths 
  

 Disinfecting waiting room chairs, surfaces, door knobs, etc. in our common areas 
throughout the day.  
 

 We are getting patients right into treatment rooms to avoid sitting in the waiting room, 
and offer our patients the option of waiting in their cars if needed, in lieu of our waiting room, 
and we will call you when we have a room ready. 
 

*5 things we are asking from our patients:     ​                    
1-HANDS​: Wash them often and/or use hand sanitizer when you enter the office 
 
2-ELBOW​: Cough into it (not your hands)  
 
3-FACE​:  Don't touch it 
 
4-FEET​: ​ Stay more than 3ft apart from one          another  
 
5-FEEL​  ​Sick?  ​Stay home!! If you feel sick with fever, cough, sore throat or difficulty breathing 
please​ reschedule your appointment at 215-491-1963.  
 



 
*adapted from the World Health Organization public service announcement 


